From:
To:
Subject: For Mark Harper Secretary of State for Transport

Date: 14 December 2023 06:08:12
Importance: High
Good Morning,

When the northern legs of HS2 were cancelled the funds that were so released were
potentially allocated to the overdue A1l dualling north of Morpeth by the PM. This project
has been shovel ready for at least 3 years but no further indication of when this is likely to

start.

Is the Government serious in its intention to improve the Al in Northumberland ever?

I do not understand the Govt reluctance to get it started and finished. If this was in the south
East it would have been done years ago.

I would like a reply please with a confirmed start date!

Peter Towers
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